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67a Marlborough 

Mansions,

Cannon Hill

NW6 1JT

NW6 1JT

18/07/2017  16:32:572016/7150/P COMMNT Sophie van den 

Abeele

I strongly object to the Application (2016/7150/P) on the following grounds:

• The proposed wall is oversized, the pillars are too high, they darken the road, reducing light

to basement flats, which affects us directly.

• Hedge removal also removes pollution protection, and we are already dealing with an 

asthmatic child.

• Behind the railings already constructed prior to planning permission being applied for, the

hedges have not grown back as claimed.

• The proposal involves the destruction of mature hedges.

• The beauty of the roads will be affected, in contravention of the Council’s own guidance (see

West End Green Conservation Area appraisal and Management Strategy 28.2.2011).

• Non-street level views of the gardens and hedges, e.g. from residents’ windows, have not

been taken into account.

• The Council has planted more trees on these roads to help reduce flood risk, so taking out

metres and metres of hedges will increase the risk.

• Council consultation has been very limited; placing notices on just a few lamp posts is

inadequate and elderly and disabled residents are unlikely to see them.

Online consultation is not accessible to many older and disabled residents.

I trust you will take these significant objections into account and refuse planning permission

On a more personal note the construction will increase the noise pollution, being on a 

basement flat we will affected directly by it, which will increase the level of stress and 

potentially disrupt my daughter and soon to be born soon sleep.

I trust you will take these significant objections into account and refuse planning permission

8 Avenue 

Mansions

Finchley Road

NW3 7AU

NW3 7AU

18/07/2017  17:45:102016/7150/P OBJ David Stansell This is a completely unnecessary development and will negatively impact the visual aspect of 

the properties in the area as well as reducing the level of natural light available to basement 

properties. There is absolutely nothing wrong with the current walls and railings. And as they 

are not brand new they blend in well with the frontage of the turn of the proerties which 

themselves were built over 100 years ago. As I live and own one of the properties impacted by 

this development (8 Avenue Mansions), I consider myself an affected party.

Consequently, I would like to place on formal record my objection to this planning application.
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